[bookmark: _GoBack]ACTON, EDLESTON & HENHULL PARISH COUNCIL
offers you an opportunity to view copies of drawings of the
Residential Development Proposal on land
south of St Mary's Church, Acton
following on from its formal submission to Cheshire East Council.
The viewing will be held on Saturday 14th December 2019 between 2pm and 4pm at The Parish Hall, Chester Road, Acton, Nantwich CW5 8LE.
Parish Councillors will be present to listen to your views, or receive your written opinions in order to formulate its response.
Alternatively opinions can be sent to the Parish Council by email or letter

Also please note:
Neighbourhood Plan Update
The referendum for the Neighbourhood Plan has been delayed by Cheshire East Council because of the general election. It is likely to take place in January. The Referendum version of the Neighbourhood Plan (which includes all the amendments proposed by the examiner) is available on the Parish Council website.




